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Dear Resident: 

 

Beginning Monday May 11, TAB Construction will begin work involving the Poppleton Avenue SID along 

Poppleton Ave from just east of 78
th
 Avenue to 78

th
 Street.   Work will immediately involve repair of small 

sections of sanitary pipe, as well as some storm sewer installation on the east end of Poppleton Avenue near 78
th
 

Street.  During this portion of work, you will be able to access your driveway other than some small 

inconveniences that may involve equipment or materials placement. This work is anticipated to last up to two 

weeks.  

 

Upon completion of the above mentioned items, paving and driveway installations will then follow.  When the 

paving portion of the work begins, you will again be notified by field personnel at which time you will need to 

temporarily park in designated areas so the contractor can finish paving the roadway as well as your driveway 

entrance.  Field personnel will instruct you at that time as to where your temporary location for parking will be. 

 

If there are specific questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact the individuals below: 

 

Brian Doerr...........  Contractors Representative (402) 719-1106 

Troy Staroscik ...... City of Omaha Project Manager ... (402) 444-5278 .......Troy.Staroscik@cityofomaha.org 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation during construction.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

City of Omaha 

Public Works Department 


